
NJC COMMUNIQUE NO. 03(14)

6th November 2014

NECC Wages & Conditions Claim 2016 & Beyond

At the NJC F&GPC meeting held on Wednesday 5th November 2014, the Trades
Unions tabled the ‘NECC’s Wages and Conditions Claim for 2016 and Beyond’.

Dates are now being considered for the first meeting where the Trades Unions can
present their claim together with their supporting arguments and clarification to the
Employers.  Further dates will be agreed in due course.  The Employers will then give
full consideration to the contents of the NECC presentation and reply at a further
meeting to be held in January 2015 at a date yet to be agreed.
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